Carpinteria Valley Water District

NOTIGE OF PUBLIC
WORKSHOP

Carpinteria Valley Water District is developing methods to calculate
the water use intensification of proposed development and
redevelopment projects within its service area. These methods may
be used to assess a Water Supply Impact Fee as a condition of the
District’s Intent to Serve letters.

The public is invited to learn about and provide feedback on the
District’s proposed methods for calculating water demand
intensification at an upcoming workshop. The same workshop will
be held on two dates.

Date & Time Location

Wednesday, October 2nd @ 4pm  Carpinteria Valley Water District
Board Room

Tuesday, October 8th @ 4pm 1301 Santa Ynez Ave.

Pending the results of the public workshop, the District plans to present its
methods to its Board of Directors for information on Wednesday, 10/23/24
and for adoption on 11/13/24. Public board meetings are held at Carpinteria
City Hall at 5:30pm.

Carpinteria Valley Water District
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